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SPECIAL MEETING 
 

 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that there will be a 

special meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners 

of the Cairo Fire District on Wednesday, September 

13, 2023, at 5:30 p.m. at the Cairo Fire House, 

Railroad Avenue, Cairo, New York. 

 

 

Adele M. Carr 

Secretary/Treasurer 


